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STATEMENT REGARDING COVID-19 TREATMENT 
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The Alaska State Medical Board received many letters and verbal testimony concerning “misinformation” in 
the treatment of COVID-19.  There was a request that the board make a statement against the use of off-label 
therapeutics prescribed in the treatment of COVID-19.  In addition, there was a call to sanction the licenses of 
those who do not support this practice, as well those who have spoken out against them. In response, the 
Alaska State Medical Board held a special meeting on December 9, 2021 and adopted the following 
statement: 
 

The Alaska State Medical Board recognizes that there are many issues surrounding 
the care and treatment of Covid-19 patients. However, as the body that must review 
and adjudicate matters as they present to us, we recognize and maintain as a 
foundational ideal to remain impartial in our evaluations to the best of our ability. The 
process of investigation, adjudication, and discipline is not arbitrary; it is subject to 
facts and evidence presented through a thorough vetting process. 

 
The Board reiterates to the public that its role pertains to the scope of practice of 
medicine as set forth in AS 08.064 and related regulations. While we welcome and 
encourage input on regulatory matters, any decision to sanction the license of  a 
medical professional is based on state law, not board member preference or public 
opinion. 

 
Disciplinary decisions of the Board are publicly available on our web site, and they 
may be appealed by the affected licensee through the process set forth in the  Alaska 
Administrative Procedures Act. 

 


